
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

April


2025

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by April 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Dear beloved friends,

Greetings to you and trusting that all is well with you. 
For us here we are doing well and Omega school is 
running very fine. As I mentioned last time that food 
prices have gone up, the situation is just worsening 
but we are still safe. Thank

you for the support given to allow us to stand in such 
hard times. We are also very grateful for the funds 
that came in last month for the new desks.  We shall 
be able to get 37 desks with these funds that have 
come in so far.  A big thank you to you all.    

         …Fred Tumwebaze


The Omega School Cornfield

Did you know that Omega School has it’s own field. 
The corn pictured above is from the last growing 
season.  Uganda was called the “Pearl of Africa” by 
the British because it is beautiful but it also has three 
growing seasons.  The seasonal growing is very 
dependant upon rainfall.  Crops might get a good 
amount of rain, but it can still be affected if the rains 
start late or end early. The last season which ended in 
December did not get consistent rainfall so this was a 
struggling crop. March was the start of the new 

season.  Please pray for not just enough but 
consistent rainfall, and for a good harvest.  This helps 
to provide the porridge meal all children receive daily.  

 

A Pressing Need

As the years have passed by, our desks have gotten 
old and weak. And, there are not enough for all the 
students. Each desk sits three students at a cost of 
$25. In the first phase we need 100 desks.  Please 
pray for us for the Lord’s provision. (Reach USA note:  
If you feel so led, mark a donation of any size “For 
Desks”.).                                                                                                


The Joy of a Bicycle  My name is Adramu Shamiru. I 
am the father of Hatim Munyoto.  I am overwhelmed

with joy today as I was called to the office with news 
of a new bicycle for Hatim. Our family is having eight 
people and out of these, six are our children.  All are 
happy for Hatim. I thank the sponsors of my child 
Munyoto Hatim, for loving him, and for the great 
support of educating him. This bicycle will help at 
home with domestic work like fetching water, garden 
work and means of transport. May the Almighty God 
reward you abundantly.  Thank you.
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